
REQUEST FOR GENERAL CONTRACTOR 

PREQUALIFICATION SUBMITTALS 

Patterson Hall Ground Floor Renovation 

 

North Carolina State University is seeking qualification statements from general 

contractors for improvements to the Ground Floor of Patterson Hall, located at 2501 

Founders Drive, in the North Campus Precinct.  The project scope includes general 

demolition, asbestos abatement, new construction, HVAC, plumbing, and electrical work. 

 

To qualify, the contractor must have a general contractor’s license in the State of North 

Carolina as well as applicable bonding requirements.  The contractor must show 

comparable work experience, both in complexity and dollar value, and preferably in a 

University campus environment, to the scope of work outlined above. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Contractors previously prequalified for this project will not be 

required to resubmit qualifications.  The following contractors were prequalified 

previously: 

 

ACH Constructors 

Bar Construction 

Barnhill Construction 

Bordeaux Construction 

Daniels & Daniels 

Harrod & Associates 

HM Kern 

Holt Brothers 

JM Thompson 

LaChase Construction 

Monteith Construction 

Muter Construction 

Pro Construction 

Progressive Contracting 

Resolute Building Co. 

Riley Construction 

Samet Corporation 

TEAM Construction, LLC 

 

To be considered, the contractor must obtain an application package from the NC State 

University Project Manager and submit a sealed, fully completed qualification document 

by 5:00PM, July 19, 2016, to Bill Davis, project manager, at Administrative Services 

Building III, 2701 Sullivan Dr., Suite 331, NCSU, Campus Box 7520, Raleigh, NC 

27695-7520.  Application packages will be available electronically immediately.  Three 

(3) hard copies of completed qualification packages must be submitted to the project 

manager.  Completed qualification packages will not be accepted electronically.    

 



NC State University has an affirmative policy of fostering, promoting, and conducting 

business with women and minority owned enterprises.  Women and minority contractors 

are encouraged to participate in the pre qualification process. 

 

Bill Davis 

North Carolina State University 

Capital Project Management 

919.513.7492 

Email:  wrdavis3@ncsu.edu 


